BJM Student Fees — 2024/2025

My School Bucks is a website that we use to communicate fee amounts, as well as provide an
easy-to-use on-line payment option. You will soon receive emails from My School Bucks; each
fee will trigger an individual email. (A full statement will shortly follow.)

If paying on-line is not for you, stop by BJM’s Main Office where we accept cash, debit, and
cheques (made out to ‘BJM High School’). (Cheques are only accepted until May 1%).

BJM Main Office hours are 8am — 4pm, except for early dismissal Thursdays, the office is closed
in the afternoon.

Even if you plan on paying in person, My School Bucks is a great way of checking on the status of
your fees. Please go to the site and ensure that you have an account set-up, with your
student(s) attached to your profile.

A few things to note:

- There are still quite a few overdue fees, please go to My School Bucks and make a
payment or 2 before we add on to your account.

- Fees are due March 15, 2025.

- ALL school fees must be paid before participating in BJM Graduation 2025.
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